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RE:  Guidance Regarding the COVID-19 Vaccine

At Zion City, we affirm that God created man with free will, and we support the
rights of all people to determine their own health measures. We also encourage
everyone to practice safe, healthful measures at home, in the workplace, and public
spaces.

While we support everyone's right to decide whether or not to receive the COVID-
19 vaccine, we disagree on mandating vaccination or making it a condition of
employment, travel, participating in activities, etc. If people have concerns about
vaccination for themselves or their child/children, we encourage them to talk with
a doctor or healthcare professional they trust and get their opinion.

As with all medical decisions, we encourage everyone to consider the COVID-19
vaccine prayerfully.

Respectfully,

Zion City
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